Retirement letter

Dear Patients,

After 38 years of practicing ophthalmology I have decided to retire as of August 4th from full time practice.

It has been an honor and a true pleasure in taking care of your eyes. I will truly miss the close relationship we developed over these many years.

I would like to thank Dr. Ratchford and her staff for providing me with the means to practice high quality eye care and you can be sure she and her team will continue to provide you with excellent eye care.

In addition I am excited to announce that Dr. Oropesa has joined our practice this past year and is happy to continue taking care of my patients. She is a well trained ophthalmologist and I am confident you will find her to be competent and caring.

I have enjoyed being your ophthalmologist, thank you for the privilege,

Daniel Chin MD